
 

 

As part of the final works of the Stage 1B Walan 
Street upgrade, line marking and Unitywater water 
main connection works will take place later this 
week. 

For safety reasons and to minimise inconvenience 
to residents and businesses these works must be 
undertaken at night.  

Each evening, Walan Street will be closed to 
through traffic. Detours will be in place via 
Goonawarra Drive/Tarcoola Avenue, First Avenue 
and Muraban Street. Local access to homes and 
businesses in the closed area will be available via 
traffic control. 

Please see the map on page 2 for the location of 
these works and temporary changes to traffic 
conditions.  

Line marking Walan Street – Wednesday 
10 and Thursday 11 March 

Following on from the recent asphalt (bitumen 
works) permanent line marking will be applied 
along Walan Street.   

 
Unitywater works - Thursday 11 March  

Unitywater will be undertaking a major water main 
connection at the corner of Smith Street and Walan 
Streets (adjacent to the Pandanus building).   

This will involve some cutting of the footpath 
surface and underground excavation to reach the 
water main. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Unitywater will keep residents and businesses 
informed of any temporary changes to water 
supply. 
 

What to expect during these works 

Line marking: Nearby residents and businesses 
should expect minimal noise impacts from the line 
marking. Work crews and minimal machinery will 
be on site.   

Unitywater works: Intermittent medium-level 
construction noise should be expected.  Where 
possible, noisier works will take place earlier in the 
evening. 

Temporary changes to traffic conditions  

Walan Street will be closed to through traffic each 
evening. 

Detours will be in place via Goonawarra Drive, 
Tarcoola Avenue, First Avenue and Muraban 
Street. 

Signage will help to direct motorists and 
pedestrians. 

Thank you for patience and understanding during 
these necessary works. 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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Night works – line marking and Unitywater works 
Wednesday 10 and Thursday 11 March 6pm – 6am 
Walan Street closed to through traffic  
(all works weather and site conditions permitting) 



 

 
(all works weather and site conditions permitting) 

 

 
 

 
 
Night works – line marking and Unitywater works 
Wednesday 10 and Thursday 11 March 6pm – 6am 
Walan Street closed to through traffic. Detours in place – please follow signage and the instructions of traffic control 


